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 HOLLIDAYSBURG, PA – P. JOSEPH LEHMAN, Inc., Consulting Engineers, 

a full-service civil engineering and environmental firm based out of 

Hollidaysburg, Pennsylvania, is very pleased to announce that Mr. Ryan 

P. Murphy, E.I.T. has joined the firm. 

 Ryan Previously worked for the City of Altoona as an Engineering 

technician. He also completed 3 summer internships at PennDOT, 

District 9-0. Mr. Murphy received his Bachelor of Science Degree in 

Civil Engineering from Penn State University and resides in Altoona.  

 P. JOSEPH LEHMAN, Inc., Consulting Engineers is comprised of a 

growing team of highly skilled professionals who are experienced 

specialists in transportation design, structural design, site 

development, surveying, environmental science, environmental 

characterization and remediation, geology and construction services. 

Lehman Engineers currently maintains two branch offices located in 

Bedford, PA and Pittsburgh, PA. 
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